
MINUTES OF THE DURHAM KENNEL CLUB MEETING, December 17, 1979 

The meeting was called to order by President Sharon Sawyer. 

The minutes of the November were approved as read. 

The Treasurer's report shows $12,038 in all accounts. Our fall show 
netted the Club approximately $900; the tracking trial lost $5. 

It was reported that the Ramada Inn charges $10. 75 per person for dinner, 
and therefore it was proposed that we have our annual awards dinner at 
the Clubhouse with the Club furnishing the main dish for a pot luck dinner, 
in hopes that attendance would be better. The date is now set for February 8th, 
rather than our usual J anuary awards meeting. By a show of hands, the 
majority agreed we should have it at the Clubhouse. 

Mary Bell reported obedience classes will begin January 8th and 9th and 
the classes are all beginning to fill to capacity. 

Margaret Norman has resigned as concession chairman; no volunteers 
were heard stampeding to the front --- our President will try to find one. 

Pat Lawrence reported the tracking trial was successful. 

Jim 0' Donnell, the spring match chairman, reported the date has been set 
for March 2nd at South Square Shopping Center. 

Mary Bell still has pen packs for sale. 

The following were secretly voted on for regular membership in the Club. 

Doug & Bernice Colquitt 
Mark Fogel 
Mike & Cindy Luster 

The following were verbally voted on for associate membership: 

Nina Fowler 
Gayle Goodburn 
Karen Gunter 
Richard & Bonita Sandstrom 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 

Respectfully submitted, 


